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SUBMISSION OF HANDICAP CARDS 

 
Dear Members, 
 
1. There have been some concerns expressed by members regarding 

handicapping at the Delhi Golf Club. 
  
2. In order to improve the same, we have been requesting members to fill 

their cards after every round. However, the same is not working 
satisfactorily.  It seems there is a need for a better process to ensure that 
the cards are filled up after every round. 

 

3. Therefore, we are planning to adopt a revised system as follows: - 
 

a) The starter will depute one caddy to fill in score cards of 1 or 2 golfers. 
Hence for every 4 ball, two caddies of the same 4 ball will ensure that 
the scores of all 4 players are filled, signed by the respective members 
and submitted at the designated location. 
 

b) Additionally, Scores obtained by members in the Club tournaments as 
well as in the DGC League will also be used as a bench mark for 
finalizing members’ handicap. 
 

c) This will be implemented w.e.f. December 1, 2023. Cooperation from 
all members is requested in order to make this process effective. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

Lt Colonel Rohit Singh (Retd) 
Secretary 
29th November 2023 
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